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Project reference 
Capital/5458450000/Mackenzie

Our delivery partner Mackenzie Construction will be carrying out this work on our behalf.

Important Scottish Water Information

Address 1
Address 2
Town
Postcode


11th October 2024

Taking care of your sewer network in Trinity Road, Edinburgh.

What we are doing
We are taking care of the waste water services in your community by carrying out emergency repairs on damaged sections of the sewer.
	When are we doing it


Work is ongoing in Trinity Road, and we expect to be on site for some time. As of Monday 14th October, our current road closure will be extended to include the junction with Lennox Row.
	


Latest Update
As per our previous letter, our road closure is now being extended to include the junction with Lennox Row, to allow our teams to investigate the collapse at this location.
Diversion routes will be via Russell Place, Spencer Place, Lomond Road and Primrose Bank Road, see overleaf.
Please take care while following all diversion signage and allow extra time for journeys through this area. 

Phase 1 – work to reline the sewer on trinity road is complete. Specialist partners are organised to progress with the repairs to the surrounding ground substructure, prior to completing final reinstatements of the area.
This work may still take around 3 weeks to complete
While this work is ongoing, our excavation and investigation team are moving onto the second issue at Lennox Row, Phase 2.
Phase 2 scope – excavate and investigate the sewer at the junction with Lennox Row and carry out any necessary repairs.
The timescale associated with this piece of work will be determined by what we uncover when we excavate the ground.

What happens next
Hours of operating are 8am to 5pm – Monday to Friday. We will also be utilising weekend working opportunities where possible to expedite the outstanding programme.
Your water supply and drainage services from your kitchen and bathroom should not be affected by our work.
During the work you may notice some noise from plant and equipment, including the use of over-pumping that may operate overnight. We will do our best to implement measures to minimise any disruption where possible.
We will provide another update towards the beginning of November 2024. You can also keep updated on our progress at Trinity Road Edinburgh - Scottish Water.

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding while we complete this essential work. Please see below for details of how to keep up to date with what we are doing in your area.

Callum Hunter
Communication Manager


























Diagram for illustrative purpose.
Road Closure - RED
Diversion Routes - GREEN
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Keep up to date

Visit Follow us

E n facebook.com/scottishwater
u @scottish_water

Email

[Z] customer.services Call

@scottishwater.co.uk 24/7 Customer Helpline free on:

0800 0778778

Text (SMS)

If you have any special requirements during our work or would like
information in an alternative format or language, please contact us.
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